
 
 

June 13th, 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s), 
 
Please see the information below for some updates and reminders: 
 
Athletic Banquet – Change of Date 
Loyola’s Athletic Banquet will take place on June 23rd in the afternoon in the cafeteria from 12:45 -2:15pm. 
All students who have paid their athletic fee for this school year are welcome to attend but must RSVP in the 
Athletic Banquet Google classroom so that we can determine numbers and any dietary restrictions.  Please 
RSVP as soon as possible. 
 
Yearbook Distribution: 
The 2024-2025 Loyola yearbook will be distributed to students who pre-purchased a copy on Monday. 
We will call students down to the main office to pick it up. 
 
Final Exams 
Students will write their final exams for semester two on June 18, 19, 20, 23 (period one – four) 
June 24 is an exam contingency day.   
June 25 is the exam review day  
Please note that exam dates cannot be changed. Students must write their exams during the exam period. 
 
Grade 12 Period 4 Exam 
The period 4 exam for any student taking a grade 12 course in that period will be written on Tuesday, June 
17th.  The schedule for that day is as follows: 
Per 4      8:12 - 10:25  

(grade 12 course - students write their period 4 exam / grades 9-11 courses - students attend their period 4 class 

which is longer on this day) 

 
Per 2      10:30 - 11:15 
Per 3A   11:20-12:00 
Per 3B   12:00-12:40 
Per 3C   12:40-1:20 
Per 1      1:25 - 2:15 

 



 
 
Graduation Ceremony 2025 Update 
Students will be able to pick up their gowns and tickets after each exam on Wednesday June 18 to Friday June 20 from 
room 102.  Please email me at Natalie.ribkoff@dpcdsb.org if other arrangements need to be made for pick up.   

 
Athletic Banquet  June 23rd @ Loyola 
Senior Sunset   June 23 (or rain date June 24th) 
Graduation Ceremony June 26th   10:30 am at the Meeting House  
PA Days   June 26 and June 27th (no classes) 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me or send me an email. 
Wishing all the fathers in your families a Happy Father’s Day!  Have a wonderful weekend. 
 

G. Renda 

 
Gina Renda 
Principal 
c.c: Herman Viloria, Trustee, Mississauga Wards 2 and 8 
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